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POLICY 3.51

5-C | recommend that the Board approve development of the repeal of Policy 3.51,
entitled “Employment of Long-term Substitute Teachers.”

[Contact: Pat Kaupe, PX 48043.]

Repeal-Development CONSENT ITEM

It is recommended that this Policy be repealed because the District no longer
utilizes the practice of having long-term substitute teachers, and there is no
District practice that replaced it. State law requires agencies to repeal
obsolete or unnecessary rules.
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Legal Signoff:

The Legal Department has reviewed the proposed repeal of Policy 3.51 and finds it
legally sufficient for repeal-development by the Board.
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